
 
 
 
 

Dear One and All 

 

 

I suspect that your Christmas stock of chocolate has all but vanished by now.  Well, here is your 

opportunity to replenish it AND raise much needed funds for the school! 

 

A Chocolate Tombola!  

 
There are two strands to this festival of chocolate.  Firstly, each class has its own Easter egg which 

the children can win.  Secondly, families will have the opportunity to win a chocolate hamper. 
  

How will it work? 
 

We would love your children to come in to school with chocolate donations.  For each item 

brought to school, your child will receive a raffle ticket.  Each of these tickets will go into the raffle 

for the Class Easter egg. 

 

The donations we receive will be made into temptingly tasty hampers full of delightfully delicious 

chocolate!  To be in with the chance of winning one of these, each family will be sent 5 raffle 

tickets, costing £1.00 per ticket, which they have the opportunity to purchase.   

 

The draw for the class Easter eggs and chocolate hampers will take place at the Easter Church 

Service on the last Friday of term.   
 

When to bring in the goodies! 
 

Donations of chocolate will be gratefully accepted from Wednesday 18th to Wednesday 25th 

March.  Just bring it along and a (drooling) PTA helper will exchange chocolate for raffle ticket (s). 

 

 

 

 

Thank you all in anticipation of your help!  

 

Your ever grateful PTA 

 
 
 
 


